Steve Robert Orban, age 64, of Unionville, passed away April 29, 2018, at McLaren Bay Region Hospital in
Bay City.

Steve was born April 30, 1953, in Cass City, to Robert and Mary (Langley) Orban. Steve was the co-owner of
Orban Farms and Colwood Bar. He enjoyed watching the Detroit Tigers, woodworking, ice fishing and golfing.

Steve is survived by 3 siblings: Betty Lapinski, Peggy Simmons and Robert Joseph Orban.

It was Steve’s request to have no services and a private burial take place at St. Agatha Catholic Cemetery in
Gagetown.

Memorial donations may be given to Our Lady Consolata (memo: St. Agatha Catholic Cemetery Fund).



